
CHRISTMAS  APPEAL  TO  NORTH
CAROLINA MAYOR
Catholic League president Bill Donohue contacted the mayor of
Highlands, North Carolina today about a Christmas display on
town property. To read his letter click here.

https://www.catholicleague.org/christmas-appeal-to-north-carolina-mayor/
https://www.catholicleague.org/christmas-appeal-to-north-carolina-mayor/
https://www.catholicleague.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/11/highlands-mayor.pdf

